
Preliminary Site Location 

 

The proposed site is located at Ekolola Settlement, northwest of Eenhana Town (17.447749°S, 

16.309357°E). The site will cover an area of 5 hectares (ha); subdivision into individual cells 

will be carried out by the Eenhana Town Council. The area remains largely pristine and is 

characteristic of subtropical forest (Figure 2). It is accessible via a gravel road, which will 

require substantial upgrading. 

 

As seen in the Google image, there used to be traditional homesteads in the area; some residents 

have already relocated, while others are in the process of relocating following town 

demarcation. The site is more than 1 km from the Ekolola settlement and is not in close 

proximity to any households 

   

Figure 1. The proposed new waste disposal site for Eenhana Town Council  

 

 


